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23
23rd September 2016

Dear Parents / Carers

Health and Safety/Safeguarding
Just to remind parents that children should not be coming into the school yard any earlier than 
8.40 am; members of staff are on duty in the school yard from 8.45 am.  If parents wish to leave their children on the yard they can do so once the duty staff are present at the gates.
For safeguarding reasons, parents and carers are not allowed to come into school via the doors on the yard.  All visitors must report and come into school via the main reception area at all times.  
Due to the lack of parking space, parents are requested not to park in the school grounds at the start and end of the school day or when picking up children from after school clubs at 4.15 pm. Please see the reverse of this sheet for guidance from North Tyneside Council on parking near school entrances. 

Harvest Festival
This year our Harvest Festival will take place on Wednesday 12th October at 9.15 am.  This year we will be supporting the Walking With project which supports vulnerable people in North Tyneside and the following items of food are requested:-  tinned tomatoes, tinned chickpeas, tinned sweetcorn, tinned kidney beans, tinned meat, tinned fish, tinned fruit, tinned rice pudding, tinned custard, packet spaghetti, basmati rice, oil, sugar, coffee/tea, biscuits and chocolate, soap powder, soap and washing up liquid.

Reminder
If you have not returned your child’s data collection sheet (yellow) please do so as a matter of urgency, even if the information hasn’t changed in the last 12 months.  Please contact the school office if you have not received this form for a duplicate copy.

Robinwood
If your child suffers from travel sickness can you please make sure they are given travel sickness medication before coming to school on Monday and have some medication, in a clearly marked envelope, to take on Wednesday for the return journey.

After School Clubs
Art and Craft Club for Years 1 and 2 – Mondays 3.15 to 4.15 pm
Netball Club for Years 4, 5 and 6 – Mondays 3.15 to 4.15 pm
Multi-skills Club for Years 1 and 2 – Tuesdays 3.15 to 4.15 pm – limited to 30 places
Art Club for Years 3 and 4 – Tuesdays 3.15 to 4.15 pm – limited to 20 places
Dance Club with Caitlin – Wednesdays 3.15 to 4.15 pm for KS1 / to 5.00 pm for KS2
Lingotot French Club for Reception Class, Years 1 and 2 – Thursdays 3.30 pm to 4.30 pm
Football Club – Years 4, 5 and 6 – Thursdays 3.15 to 4.15 pm

Attendance
This week the class that has won the Attendance Award is Year 6 with 100%  attendance.  Well done.

Reception
99.6%

Year 3
98.8%
Year 1
93.6%

Year 4
98.5%
Year 2
99.3%

Year 5
99.3%



Year 6
100%



image4.jpeg
E/@j ST MARY'’S

RC PRIMARY SCHOOL




